
AFRICA-ai-JAPAN Project Bids Farewell to Two Members 
Tributes rented the air as various speakers passed messages of goodwill to two JICA experts attached to the 

AFRICA-ai-JAPAN Project whose service tenure had come to an end. Prof. Shinjiro Shiomi and Ms. Oda 

Sachiko will be remembered for their dedicated service to the project that has, since inception in 2014, 

transformed the research environment in JKUAT/Pan African University. Prof. Shiomi served the Project 

as an expert in the area of agriculture and bio resources since 2014; while Ms. Oda was the Project 

Coordinator for two years. http://www.jkuat.ac.ke/africa-ai-japan-project-bids-farewell-to-two-members/  
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